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This is in regards to the W. Fork Teanaway trail head parking project. I am opposed to this project for the
following reasons. There is currently plenty of parking in this location for all activities. There was already a
vault toilet there, a nice turnaround and parking by the river or on the road. This is redundant and
unnecessary and will add to the congestion of the area by encouraging more traffic than the area
surrounding Forrest will be able to absorb and increase traffic for the locals, which I am one of.
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